2016-2017 City of Newton

## Memorandum



To: City Council

From: John Rice, Chair, and Alison Leary, Vice Chair, Programs & Services Committee

Re: Leaf Blower Ordinance – Special Meeting

Date: March 4, 2016

## Colleagues,

A special meeting of the Programs & Services Committee will be held after the Full Council meeting on Monday, March 7<sup>th</sup> and we invite all of you to attend.

The Committee would like to present the work that has been done on the proposed leaf blower ordinance over the past 15 months, provide explanations for the choices that have been made, and encourage questions and input from you so that a final draft can be created, voted out of Committee and presented to the City Council as soon as possible.

The draft ordinance is attached to the agenda, along with a summary of the Committee's findings for your review.

Please feel free to submit any questions or suggestions you might have prior to the meeting to the Chair, the Vice Chair or Karyn Dean.

Thank you.